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JAN 3 01991 ;

Edison Institute License No. SUC-1406
ATTN: John Bowditch
20900 Oakwood
Dearborn, MI -48121

Gentlemen:

SUBJECT: DEMAND FOR INFORMATION LETTER DATED NOVEMBER 2, 1990

The above referenced document required that you respond to us within 30 days
regarding your compliance with 10 CFR 30.35. After further review of your
license, we have determined that the type, form, and quantity of material.
currently authorized does not warrant the development and submittal of a
decommissioning funding plan, or certification of financial assurance as
described in 10 CFR 30.35 (copy enclosed). We have concluded that you are
in compliance with 10 CFR 30.35, "Firancial Assurance and Recordkeeping for
Oecommissioning " You need not take any further action regarding this matter.

If your future program changes regarding the type, form, and quantity of
material possessed, then it will be necessary for you to re-evaluate your
compliance with 10 CFR 30.35.

Be advised that all licensees, regardless of possession limits, are required
to keen records relative to informat'on which the Commission considers
importact to decommissioning pursuant to Section 30.35(g). '

If you have any questions or require clarification on any of.the information
stated above, you may contact us.at (708) 790-5625.

Sincerely,

Original Signed By
Patricia J, Pelko

Materials Licensing-Section:

Enclosure: 10 CFR Part 30
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